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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2012 5:42 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Re: RO0002621; Closure Review Summary for Emeryville Industrial Court (SL060019577)

Mark - Thank you for the notice of case closure for 5885 Hollis Street, Emeryville. We have no objection to your 
recommendation.    
 
>>> "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 4/26/2012 4:31 PM >>> 
Hi Cherie, 
 
In order to comply with the RWQCB’s 30-day review period, attached is the closure summary for the referenced site, located 
at 5885 Hollis Street, Emeryville, CA.  If no comments from the RWQCB are received within the 30-day review period, 
ACEH's will proceed with case closure. 
 
The site was redeveloped and a significant amount of soil was excavated to approximately 15 feet bgs across a majority 
of the site.  It was a Unocal bulk oil terminal in a former life.  Residual contamination will be left in place at the south 
end that appears to be largely attributable to the immediately adjacent 76 / Chevron service station, although 
contamination from former uses may also be present.  The site will be placed in the Emeryville permit tracking system.  
No wells were installed. 
 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Best, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


